
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February CCW 

Meeting- Tuesday, 

February 25th 2025 

At Wethersfield 

Community Center, 

30 Greenfield St, 

Wethersfield CT, at 

6:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

President's Note 

Hello woodturners, 

We are adding new events/locations this year… current total is 9. A few more may be 
scheduled as the word gets out. 

We just held a pen turning at Ashford Arts Council on a day with a prediction of snow. We 
turned 24 pens. Was a good turnout, not too rushed, was a lot of fun. I will send out the 
current list over the weekend so folks can plan. 

Thanks to Dan, Joanne, Kip, Rob, Jay, Dayton & Derek for helping make it a successful 
event. 

Last month’s demo was a heart plate or bowl; patterns were available. I hope to see some 
hearts at show & yell or my heart will be broke. 

Kip will be doing the Feb demo on a lattice technique. This should be good, I can’t tell you 
about it. You will have to come see for yourself. 

See you there, 

 
John 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Minutes for CCW MEETING January 28th 2025 at Wethersfield Community Center 
Central Connecticut woodturners minutes for January 28, 2025 

President called the meeting to order 6:45 PM 

President reported that the recording secretary and the treasurer were on approved 

absences. Kip Lockhart was appointed temporary secretary for the meeting. 

There were 10 current members and four new members present. 

There was a motion made seconded and carried to approve the minutes for the last 

meeting as posted. 

There was a motion made seconded and carried to approve the treasurer’s report as 

read by the president. 

President reported on the past pen turning events and the upcoming pen turning 

February 15th in Ashford, the totally turning symposium in Saratoga NY on March 29th 

and the 30th and the open house in May at the Connecticut Valley School of 

Woodworking. 

There were no new or old business to report. 

Vice president Lockhart reported on the difficulties getting members to volunteer for 

demos at our regular monthly meetings. Kip will do a demo at the February meeting on 

lattice style turnings. Looking for volunteers for the March meeting. 

The show and tell was held and John did demo on a heart-shaped bowl. 

Respectfully submitted 

Kip lockhart 

 

 

 

JANUARY 28th 2025 SHOW & YELL:  

      

     

       



      

   

 

 

 

 

January 28th 2025 demo by John Webber 

   

 

 



CCW HOLIDAY PARTY JANUARY 18th 2025 

 

   

    

 



Ornaments we made… 

  

          

     



          

 

 

 

Gift swap… 

   

   

   

 

 

 



Demo and member participation 

      

            

    

 

 

 



ASHFORD PEN TURNING: 

          

     

     

         



     

            

       

   

 

 

 

  

 



Don’t forget to send a picture of what you make from Kevin’s 

roughed in bowls!! 

     

  

 


